
 
 

Lutheran Campus Ministry at the University of Delaware 
 

��  Grateful thanks for all that you do!  �� 
 
During this season in which we focus on giving thanks, the students, staff, and Directing Committee of 
LCM at UD join me in thanking you for all the ways in which you support our students and our ministry: 
 

• Thank you for a successful and blessed fundraiser on Saturday afternoon, November 2!  Your 
outpouring of baskets, gifts, and donations means so much. 

• Bless you for providing tasty, home-cooked meals for our students on Tuesday evenings and for 
joining us for fellowship and conversation at our chapel.  

• Thank you for keeping our students in your prayers, as they navigate challenging academic schedules 
while still prioritizing faith, service, and Christian community. 

• Thank you for your generous financial gifts, both congregational and individual, which help to sustain 
and build this ministry with and among young adults. 

• Thank you for your faithful partnership in embodying the Gospel of Jesus Christ in a broken and 
needy world, longing for community, reconciliation, and healing.   

 

We also invite your help in finding two new resource people by the new year: 
 

• A new staff or faculty advisor for LCM (must be a full-time employee of UD.) 
• An experienced metal worker (for a special project!) 

 

I wish everyone good health, safe and memorable travels, and joyous and blessed Thanksgiving 
celebrations!  May God’s peace guide us in overcoming challenges, whether local or international, and 
may our Lord’s grace, hope, and joy surround and sustain you and your loved ones.   

 

In Christ, Mindy Holland, Minister of Word and Service  † 
Chaplain, Lutheran Campus Ministry at UD 

302-368-3078; chaplain@lcmde.org  
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